
St Clare’s Primary School, A Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Convent Drive, Coalville, Leicestershire, LE67 3SF 

 (01530) 837747    office@st-clares.leics.sch.uk    

 www.st-clares.leics.sch.uk         @StClaresPrimar1 

Headteacher: Mrs J Beer 

 

                                                                                                                            

Tuesday 27th October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

All Souls’ Day and Virtual Mass 

During November, which begins with All Souls’ Day on Monday 2nd November, we will pray for 

and remember our departed brothers and sisters.  

We will offer our prayers of remembrance for the souls of those loved ones who have gone 

before us.  If you would like us to include your loved ones within our prayers, our School Chaplains 

invite you to send their names into school.  We will place those names in a space of remembrance 

which will be cared for throughout the month of November.  During both our classroom and 

whole school acts of worship, we will offer our prayers for those loved ones who have died. 

If you would like us to include any names of deceased loved ones within our November 

remembrance area, please complete and return the slip below. 

In addition, Father Gabriel will lead a virtual Mass for the school community on Tuesday 3rd 

November at 11:15am.  A link for you to join us will be shared on Class Dojo.  We hope to see you 

there. 

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Beer 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

During November, please remember: 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


